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MEMORANDUM FOR: V. S. Noonan, Assisiant Director
for Materfals and Qualifications Engineering
Division of Engineering

FROM: S. S. Pawlicki, Chief
Materials Engineering Branch
Division of Engineering

SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO JULY 17, 1980 MEMORANDUM REGARDING MAGNITUDE
OF RECENT STEAM GENERA0R LEAK AT FARLEY UNIT 1

Our July 17, 1980 memorandum, S. S. Pawlicki to V. S. Nocnan, contains an error
regarding the magnitude of June 18, 1980 steam generator leak at Farlay Unit 1.
The actual leakage rate was approximately 117 gpd (gallons per day), rather than
117 gpm (gallons per minute). This was a relatively small leak ~ompared to that
which would result from a major tube rupture, and was less than t“he Technical
Specification leak rate limit of 500 gpd.

S. S. Pawlicki, Chief
Materials Engineering Branch
Divisfon of Engineering

Contact: E. L. Murphy
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